
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents- 
 
 On Tuesday, March 10, 2020, the Parkway Manor 
Elementary School will be registering children for kindergarten for the  
2020-2021 school term during the day from 9:00am to 3:30pm. 
 
Please do not send your kindergarten child to school on Tuesday,  
March 10th.  Since the kindergarten teachers will be helping with the 
registration, there will be no classes for the existing kindergarten 
students. 
 
Please mark this date on your calendar.  Thank you. 
 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
      Scott A. Bartman 
      Principal 
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